Coronavirus (COVID-19)
Resident Update - Assisted Living & Health Care
Tuesday, June 30, 2020

LUTHERAN VILLAGE

From the Executive Director

Dear Residents,

We have no new cases of COVID-19 to
report at our community. We continue to
practice an abundance of caution to keep

This is the day that ’rhe_ Lord you safe and will follow direction from local
has made; let us rejoice and state health agencies on when and
and be glad in it. how to ease restrictions in Assisted Living

and the Health Care Center. We are
grateful for everyone’s support and
patience. Thank you!

PSALM 118:24

Move-Ins/Move-Outs Continue

During these summer months, we experience more people moving in and moving
out of the community. Our essential visitor only policy remains in effect; however,
we are allowing families and movers to access the building during the move-
in/move-out process. These visitors must follow the following guidelines:

¢ No more than two people in the unit at a time

» Movers must use the closest entrance/exit to the unit.

« All family members/movers must be screened at the front entrance prior to
coming into the building.

o Everyone is required to wear a mask and practice social distancing while in
the building.

e The move is to take place in one day’s time and family members are not
allowed to leave and come back.

COVID-19 Update

It is with a heavy heart that we share one of our community members who had
been battling COVID-19 at a local hospital has passed away. Please keep this
individual, their family and friends in your prayers. Currently:

e There are no new cases to report at Miller's Grant.
o 6 Staff Positive Cases: All have recovered and returned to work
» 4 Resident Positive Cases: 2 have recovered and 2 have passed away
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Reminder:

If you are not feeling well or experiencing any of the following symptoms,
including vomiting, diarrhea, chills, muscle pain, headache, sore throat, new loss
of taste or smell, fever, cough or shortness of breath please contact your nurse.

Connect with Zoom and Window Visits!
We continue to coordinate video calls and schedule
window visits for residents and family members.
Contact Tammy Hay, thay@millersgrant.org

Thank you for continued support and cooperation.
Please contact me at 410-696-6711

or LVMGCares@millersgrant.org with any questions
or call the LVMG Cares Hotline at 410- 696-6770.

Be sure to check out the Fourth of July Word
Scramble on the next page! Solution at the bottom!

Take care and be well.

Michelle Rosenheim
Executive Director
Lutheran Village at Miller’s Grant
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X% Fourthof July Word Seranble 82\ S

Unscramble the words, then use the highlighted letters to write out the scramhled

secret message. *
® I

ASTSET *

ENDDEEEPNICN

DEARAP

LUEB

TENIUD

:,- TWEHI

AEQTIULY

ERIRFKWQOS

ARLANCDITEO

FDREOME

DER

ILBEYTR *

8 mTryler-to-printeom
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:_3 Fourih of July Word Scramble é\/%

Unseramble the words, then wse the highlighted lotters to write out the scrambled

secret message. *
LK

ASTSET [S|T[A]T[E]S] ’

ENDDEEEPNICN |I|N|D|E|P|E|N|D|E|N[C]-Ef

-
LUEB
TENIUD
* TWEHI
erirFkwos  [F[I[R[E[W[O]JR[K]S]
aruancoiteo  [DJEJEJL]A[R[A]T]I[O]N]

* .*i

FDREOME [FIR[EIE[D]OM]
ILBEYTR [CTITBTE[R]T]Y] **
*x°

[A[L]L] [m[E[N] [A[R[E]
[c[rR[E[A]T[E[D] [E[QIU]A]L]
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